
PRODUCT NOTICE Oct. 28, 2022

DISCONTINUING ELECTRIC LEVEL CONTROLLERS  
This product notice is to inform you that we are discontinuing some lower volume products in order to create more manufacturing 
capacity for our customers’ primary needs.   

In accordance with our mission to make a difference in the lives of those we serve, we continually use customer feedback to make 
strategic improvements to our product offerings. The following level controllers will be discontinued effective 11/1/2022: 

COTE  

CPBE 

CPJE 

CTOE 

CTUE 

COTES6FL50 

COUE 

COUES6FL50 

CMME 

CMMEH 

CMMEHMOD1 
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CMMEHS6B 

CMMEL100 

CMME100LAF 

CMMEL18S6NC 

CMMEL50 

CMMEMOD1 

CMMEMTRHY 

CMMES6B 

CMMES6BF 

CMMES6F 

CMMES6FAF 

CMMES6FL100 

CMMES6FL20 

CMMES6FL50 

CMMES6NC 

CMME1 

CMNL100 

CMNL20 

CMNL50  


